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I am writing in support of EIB 25-11 (R) – Proposed New Regulation, 11.5.7 NMAC – Heat Illness
and Injury Prevention. With rising temperatures and prolonged heat events in New Mexico, it is
critical that we take proactive steps to safeguard the health and safety of workers—especially those
in construction and outdoor environments. 

This regulation reflects a growing recognition across the building industry that human health must
be a central consideration. By incorporating elements found in frameworks like LEED—which
emphasize comfort, safety, and resilience—this proposal helps ensure New Mexico is building
smarter, safer, and more responsibly.


